
FIRST MEETING OF THE PROJECT IN ESTONIA. From the 23rd to 
the 27th of January, took place, in Estonia, the first meeting of the project “Fresh 
Water”, with the participation of five countries: Lithuania, France, Estonia, Turkey and 
Spain. The experience has been very positive, because we have learnt a lot about water 
and not only this, but also we have seen that it is not so difficult the understanding 
between people from different countries. 

The first day, the 24th January, we’ve visited a treatment 
plant of water in Tallinn, where a man explained us how 
they purify the water of the country.  
 
 
Visit to the treatment 
plant of water  
 

After lunch, we’ve visited Tallinn, the capital of Estonia.  
It was very cold because it was snowing but it is a very 
nice city.  
 
In the afternoon, we went to Parnu-Jaagupi, a village near Parnu that is 100 kms far 
from Tallinn (2 hours by bus). We met our families and went home with them. We were 
a little bit nervous but they were very kind and we felt as if we were at our home!. 
 

On Friday 25th, they’ve prepared a lot of activities 
related to water and in the night we had a “National 
evening” in which teachers 
and students made a short 
presentation of their ountries. 
The Estonian students danced 
traditional dances for us and 
then we tasted typical food of 
the area. 

Traditional dances Typical food 
 

The 4th day, we’ve visited the city of Pärnu and its frozen 
beach and then, we went to a very beautiful National Park 
to visit some bogs .Teachers carried with them some 
sweets, coffee and tea for us to eat after going up to the 
top of the Tower (a marvellous view!!)  
 
Excursion to the National Park to visit the Bogs 

 
Finally we had, all together, the farewell lunch. After lunch, Mathias and Marion, from 
France, played the guitar and sang some famous songs (Clandestino,…) to invite us to 
sing with them. This created a very good atmosphere. We were sad for having to say 
goodbye and on the other side, we had a feeling of joy, by the good moments lived.  
It has been a very good experience that allowed us to grow up not only in knowledge 
but also in values. The organization of the meeting and the attitude of Estonian people 
have been exemplary, and we hope to receive them in the same way when they come to 
Madrid for the second meeting. Thank you for this opportunity!! 
Aida Fernández and Roxana Nodis. Students from the IES Joaquín Araújo. Madrid 


